
Attention 
incoming 

Thunderbirds! 

Grade 3 Scavenger Hunt & BBQ

Grade 3 students entering Grade 4 at 
Aurora attended transition visits this 
Spring, and visited many important spots 
along the way.  To reinforce their 
familiarity before the summer break, we 
invite Grade 3 students and their 
families to follow their incoming 
Thunderbird as they make their way 
through the school on a scavenger hunt 
to find all the important spots for new 
Grade 4s and show their families!

When?        Tuesday June 28 !
Drop-in any time from 4-6pm!

Bring the family!

Win a prize!

Burgers & refreshments provided! 


